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MESSAGE

[t gives me immense pleasure to know that Indira Gandhi Delhi
Technical University for Women, established a decade ago, is
commemorating its 7™ Convocation on November 22, 2024. 1 am sure
the University will excel in every sphere of higher education in the next
decade of its existence and will make a significant contribution in
expanding the horizon of higher education, especially the technical

. ¢, education globally.

Convocation is an occasion to celebrate academic accomplishment of the graduates who are
conferred a degree on successful completion of their academic programme. It marks the
apparent end to a formatted programme of study but in its true sense it marks the beginning of
a more larger vistas of life where they are exposed to real world, a world of competition, where
they need to excel by dint of their perseverance, positive attitude, initiative, integrity and
persistent hard work to make a mark as an accomplished individual for the self, the society and
the Nation at large. While success is important in life but at the same time the graduating
student must remember that there is no substitute of right values and ethics in life. Therefore,
they should always inculcate highest standards of human values and remain honest to the cause
of upliftment of the humanity always.

As a women technical graduate, she should feel proud of her remarkable achievements which
is an outcome of her stupendous hard work. While celebrating the fruits of hard work, a
graduating student is also expected to be compassionate to the fellow women who could not
get this facility for reasons beyond their control but has the ability to excel in their lives as well.
As an ambassador of humanity, it is expected that she should come forward and help those who
need it the most. I am sure this act of kindness on her part will go a long way in ushering in an
era of equity in future.

[ would like to take this opportunity to congratulate all the graduating students of the University
with the hope that they will act as a harbinger of expansion of horizon of higher education in
future and significantly help our Nation in attaining the status of Viksit Bharat by the year 2047
as envisioned by our Hon’ble Prime Minister.

Best wishes
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